Dear Friends,

Here, the leaves slowly fall, and the last flowers of Autumn, nod in the cool breeze. Our Thanks-giving day is one week away, and we have much for which to be thankful. When we think of our freedom to assemble, we think of one of the Missionaries we support in China. He and his people are looking for a new place to meet, after a visit from the police. Pray for Ed Ray.

Last Sunday, we had another lady come by special bus. She uses a walker. She is in the hospital, until she can find a place in a nursing Home. She is from a Roman Catholic family, and for this reason her sister does not like her to come. This makes five who have come using wheel-chairs or walkers. I visited another Nursing Home for the first time this week, and made another good contact. Please pray for Betty.

Several Missionaries have spoken about the high Canadian dollar. one time we could count on an extra three hundred dollars each month when we went to the bank; Now we lose some. One time we thought we would soon pay off our mortguage, but we had to add to it. Now it is fifteen thousand, and that costs us about three hundred a month. However we praise the Lord for the way He provides, and that providing is through His people like you. Thank you very much.

Would you please pray for a young lady who has recently been attending our services. She is from the U.S.A.. Here on a work permit. She has filed papers requesting to stay in the country. She has been a big help to us; with the driving, music,

and in the Nursing Homes.

Continue to pray for the man who recently returned from a drug trip. He has been attending services and working. We have not had contact with the bi-polar lady for some time.

Thank you again for your prayers and all of your help. In our Saviour's name.

Suad - Sollid

Gerald and Laura Mosher

817 Herring Cove Road, Halifax, N.S. B3R 1Z1

902-444-9449